
Colonia l  Spor tsmen’s  Club  December  2024  

CSC  NEWSLETTER 

CSC General Meeting 
The next CSC Club meeting will be Thursday, March 6th at 

7:30pm in the CSC Clubhouse. All members are welcome! 
 

Please note that there will be no CSC Newsletter published in 

January/February. 
 

 

  

  

2 0 2 5   D u e s  a r e  d u e  i n  j a n u a r y  
 

And must be paid in a Single Payment 

Due by March 31, 2025 
 

Current Members not paid by March 31
st

 will be re-
placed by New Members from the Waiting List 

 

Associate Members      $735 (tax included) 

Charter Members          $535 (tax included) 

Single Membership  $535 (tax included) 
  

Please note that all Members using the Club Grounds need 

to  have their dues payed. If you plan to use the Club in Janu-

ary (especially for Hunting), your Dues payment needs to be 

on record. 
 

If you do not plan to remain a member next year, PLEASE let 

us know:  Send note to     cscpool@aol.com   Subject: Resign 
 

Please make dues check payable to CSC 

Dues payments must be sent to: 
 

      Colonial Sportsmen’s Club  
        C/O  Sharyn Stellitano 
         PO Box 254 
         Hopewell, NJ  08525 

2025 Pheasant Hunting Season Begins 

The season begins Saturday, January 4th and runs 

through February 2nd.  Makeup up days (if need-

ed) will be scheduled. Any questions, contact Hunt-

ing Chairman, Andy Culver at: 

    cscpool@aol .com Sub ject :  Hunt ing 
 

Pheasant hunting dates are as follows:  

Team A  (Tietz)    Team B  (Kramer) 

Saturday January 4th   Sunday   January 5th 

Sunday   January 12th  Saturday January 11th 

Saturday January 18th  Sunday   January 19th  

Sunday   January 26th  Saturday January 25th 

Saturday February 1st Sunday   February 2nd 

 

All hunters must put a copy of their insurance in 

folder next to hunting sign-in sheet and have a 

2025 NJ Hunting License.  The Club also needs to 

have received your 2025 dues payment before the 

season starts. 
 

Range Closed during scheduled pheasant hunting  

All Members – Please note 

   During hunting season there may be hunters in the 

field, especially Saturday and Sunday (red flag at Pavil-

ion entrance.) Please sign in (under Pavilion) and make 

sure no hunters are signed in before walking the prop-

erty. We recommend wearing orange hat and bright, 

non-white clothing, when walking the property.  

New Members for CSC Club  

If you have Family, friends, neighbors or co-workers 

who you think may be interested in joining the CSC 

Club please have them send us a note to get on the 

New Member list for 2025.  
 

We will send them New Member information immedi-

ately and will begin having New Member orientation 

meetings at the end of March, 2025.  
 

Please have them send an email to:  

  cscpool@aol.com    Subject: New Member info  


